
 
 
June 29, 2020 
 
Dear All Saints School Families, 
  
All Saints School is committed to the welfare and safety of your children, your family, our teachers and staff, and 
the wider community. For the past four months, we have strived to make wise decisions while adapting to a 
reality that changes daily.  
  
Aware of the exponential spread of COVID-19 in our community, we have made the difficult decision to 
cancel our July summer camp. This decision was made in consultation with our parish rector and 

wardens, school administrators, and local healthcare advisers. While we would love nothing more than to serve 
our families this summer with a joyful memory-maker like summer camp, it is not prudent.  
  
We want to assure you that we are working on careful, safe, wise, and loving plans for this Fall. Updated teacher 
training and policies and procedures are in place to maximize the experience and safety of our little saints. Over 
the past four months, planning and logistics for the 2020-2021 school year have been reviewed and shaped in 
conversation with medical professionals, church and diocesan leadership, local and national professional 
organizations, and our city-wide school directors’ group. 
  
All summer camp deposits that were made will be returned via mail. If your deposit was paid in cash, please 
make arrangements to stop by the office to be reimbursed.  
  
We truly appreciate your trust and faith in us as we prepare for the upcoming school year and are continually 
grateful that you’ve chosen All Saints School. 
 
All of us send our deepest thanks for your commitment and support. 

 
Emory Messeroff 
Director, All Saints School 
 
Rosemary Johnson 
Assistant Director, All Saints School 
 
The Rev. F. Stuart Shelby 
 
 
Rector, All Saints Church 
 
 
The Rev. Russell J. Wohlever 
School Chaplain, All Saints Church 


